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Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

Our school photographer will be coming to take photographs of our Year 7 children 

wearing their graduation gowns on Tuesday 24th May, ahead of their special day in 

June.   

Please ensure your child is wearing their full school winter uniform. Girls should 

wear white socks and black shoes and boys should wear navy school trousers and 

black shoes.  If it is possible, girls should have their hair in a position that will allow 

for their hats to be worn. 

 

As a result, there will be no PE on this day. 

 

Many thanks for your co-operation, 

 

Mrs Daly & Mrs O’Kane        
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